
Public Input Request Notice For:   

2020 - 2045 MTP  2nd Amendment,  

Safe Passage in Underserved Areas, and 

2025 - 2050 MTP Vision  

 

A metropolitan planning organization (MPO) is a federally mandated and federally 

funded transportation policy-making organization that is made up of representatives from 

local governments and governmental transportation authorities. Congress created MPOs to 

ensure that existing and future expenditures of federal funds for transportation projects and 

programs are based on a Continuing, Cooperative, and Comprehensive (“3-C”) planning 

process. 

 

The KHCGCC MPO is seeking public input for the 2nd amendment of the 2020-2045 

Metropolitan Transportation Plan (MTP), early coordination of the 2025- 2050 MTP 

update, and input on safe passage in underserved areas of our community. 

 

Public input is requested and meetings will be held:   

Friday June 30, 2023 8am - 6pm social event: Summer Santa 

 

Monday July 10, 2023 10am-12 and 4-6pm 

 

Friday July 28, 2023, 12-2pm and 2-4pm.  

 

Thursday August 10, 2023 10-12 and 5-6pm 

 

Meeting location is 219 E. Sycamore, Kokomo, IN. 46901  

If you cannot attend a meeting in person, comments will be accepted until August 14, 2023 

by calling the KHCGCC office at 765-456-2338; or by email: tcorn@kokomompo.com. 

Tammy Corn, Executive Director 

KHCGCC, MPO 

765-456-2338 

 

 


